
Please join us for… 

The Bistro Bite 
 

Part of the Uniquely Utah Summer Series 
 
 

COVID has changed the format of our annual summer celebration. Our lunch this year will be a 
grab-and-go boxed lunch from the Davis Bistro, one of our Uniquely Utah destination spots. 

Please wear your mask when you pick up your lunch and practice social distancing. 
 

Tuesday, June 23 @ 12:00-1:30 pm 
Layton and Layton South Clinics - break rooms 

 

Wednesday, June 24 @ 12:00–1:30 pm 
Satellite Clinics - break rooms 

 

 

This year’s lunch 
will include: 


